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Friday 9th February 2024

British Science Week Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to announce that our school will be celebrating ‘British Science Week’ from
11" to 15" March. We have booked an engaging and educational science workshop for our
students to enjoy during the week.

As part of our efforts to enhance our science curriculum and provide enriching experiences
for our students, we are organising a hands-on workshop that will allow them to explore the
theme of “Time” in an interactive and fun way. This is aimed at igniting curiosity and passion
for science among our students. The class will work in teams to choose a historical
landmark from a curated list before working together against the clock to build their
masterpiece. Will they choose pyramids, the Roman Empire, World Wars, the Apollo moon
landings or the invention of the internet? These workshops will be taking place the week
before science week on the 5" and 6 of March.

We rely on parental contributions in order to run workshops that the pupils at HPP enjoy.
The contribution we are requesting on this occasion for each pupil is £2.50. Whilst payment
of this is voluntary, if we do not receive sufficient contributions in order to run the workshop
then we will cancel it and a full refund will be made.

Your support and cooperation are invaluable to us, and we are confident that with your
contribution, we can create an unforgettable learning experience for our students.

Many thanks,

Miss de Beer (Science Lead)
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